Subject: 2016 BUDGET

From: "Laurie Goldman" <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>

Date: 10/20/2015 09:37 AM

To: "Jim Omahen" <jim@mediadistrict.org>, <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

CC: "Steve Loverro " <steve@westcoastphoto.net>, "'"Mike Malick™ <Mike.malick@marcusmillichap.com>

Good morning!

Thank goodness for Steve’s eagle eye! There were 3 errors in the “percentage increases” on the attached
memo - please see the corrected version, highlighted in PINK.

Could you please distribute the corrected copy TODAY (also attached)? And please use the CORRECTED
copy for the Board packets on Thursday.

Thank you.

Hugs,
Laurie

B  Goldman Organization
Laurie Goldman, President
8391 Beverly Blvd., Suite 327
Los Angeles, CA 90048
(T) 310.274.8682 (F) 310 274.8627

(E) laurielgoldman@earthlink.net

Friends of the Hollywood Central Park
Laurie L. Goldman, Executive Director/Founding President
1680 North Vine Street, Suite 1000
Hollywood, CA 90028
(T) 310.274.8682 (F) 310.274.8627
(E) laurie.goldman@hfcp.org or laurielgoldman@earthlink.net
http://hollywoodcentralpark.org
Facebook Twitter

Save the Date — January 7, 2016: For the Love of Hollywood Gala!
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e Attachments-1/Memo to the HMD Board 2016 Budget v2.docx
e Attachments-1/Memo to the HMD Board 2016 Budget CORRECTED.docx



